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Good afternoon sirs,
 
This email is to confirm that at today’s Legislative Hearing for the appealed tax assessment for
1880 OLD HUDSON ROAD. (File No. J2203E, Assessment No. 228302) Ms. Moermond
recommended that the City Council approve this assessment.
 
This matter goes before the City Council on February 2, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. At this time public
hearings are scheduled to resume in person, however if you wish to contest this assessment,

please confirm with our office by emailing me or calling 651-266-8585 prior to February 2nd

to confirm whether hearings are remote or in person. As always, you may submit additional
written testimony to legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us.
 
As requested in the hearing, Ashley Skarda can be reached at  ashley.skarda@ci.stpaul.mn.us
or 651-266-9013.  I was asked to note per Ms. Moermond’s conversation with Ms. Skarda
after your hearing that you are not currently approved to park on the construction site.
 
Please reach out to Matthew Morreim with Public Works regarding the questions about
repaving Old Hudson. He can be reached at matthew.morreim@ci.stpaul.mn.us or 651-266-
9714.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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